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CNWRA/RES PMPR 12/88

John E. Latz, President
Center for Nuclear Waste

Regulatory Analyses
6620 Culebra Road
San Antonio, TX 78284

- 1 -

,r, 17 1988

Dear Mr. Latz:

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO CNWRA PROGRAM MANAGER'S
NO. 88-12

PERIODIC REPORT

We have reviewed the CNWRA Program Manager's Periodic Report for the period of
August 6, 1988, through September 2, 1988,and find the listed activities in
agreement with the requirements of the contract. Comments on the cost figures
listed in the "proprietary" portion of the report were provided in a letter to
you from Mary Mace dated October 3, 1988.

No additional comments are provided for this reporting period.

Sincerely,

t~ginal Stgned By

Shirley L. Fortuna
CNWRA Deputy Program Manager
Systems Engineering and CNWRA
Management Branch

Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards

cc: Mary Mace
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